

POSTGRADUATE INTERNATIONAL STUDIES

Newsletter - January 2016

Welcome to the January newsletter about recent developments related to our suite of MA degrees in International Studies.

Dr. Stephen Hurt (Course Director, MA in International Studies).

Current Students

Our current MA students are between teaching semesters at the moment. Before they return for Semester 2, they will be leaving Oxford for a four-day study trip to Brussels and The Hague. In Brussels they have visits arranged at the European Parliament and the European Commission. After two nights in Brussels they travel to The Hague where they will spend time at the Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons and the UN International Criminal Tribunal for the former Yugoslavia.



(European Parliament Chamber in Brussels)

Centre for Global Politics, Economy and Society Seminar Series

Every year our research centre organises a series of seminars. Our Semester 2 series begins in a

few weeks and all our current MA and research students are invited to attend these weekly sessions. We look forward to welcoming a range of speakers including Prof Danny Dorling (University of Oxford) on 'Arguing for a Better Politics: Happiness, Health, and Housing' and Prof Jenny Pickerill (University of Sheffield) on 'Experimental Environmentalism: Building Anticapitalist Alternatives'. Details of all the forthcoming seminars are at http://www.social-sciences.brookes.ac.uk/Research/GPES/Seminar-Series/

Semester Dates

Download full semester dates at: http://www.brookes.ac.uk/studying-atbrookes/learning-and-teaching/semester-dates/



Join us on facebook

www.facebook.com/groups/brookes.pginternationalstudies

- MA International Studies (International Relations)
- MA International Studies (Global Political Economy)
- MA International Studies (Environment)
- MA International Studies (Security)